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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Since the start of the school year we have received complaints of inconsiderate and dangerous parking 

outside our school site. This behaviour and standard of driving and parking are wholly unacceptable and 

most importantly put our children's safety at risk. 

We request that you adhere to the following. 

 Do NOT park or drop off on the 'Keep Clear' school zig zags markings under any circumstances 

 Do not use the school driveway to park in or perform U-turns 

 Do not block pavements, driveways, or pedestrian access 

 If parking, do so safely, giving due regard to pedestrian right of way 

 Always adhere to local parking restrictions 

 Behave in a manner that is respectful towards others — including pedestrians and residents. 

 

We would remind you that drivers parking irresponsibly or illegally place themselves at risk of being 

prosecuted/issued tickets by both Council Wardens and Police. 

We are aware that parking around school sites at the beginning and end of the school day is 

challenging. Where possible we would encourage you to walk to school with your child, or if it is 

necessary to use a vehicle to drop your child off, then we request that you allow extra time to park 

further away from the school in order to and drop off safely and legally. 

We know that the vast majority of our parents share our concerns regarding this matter and park 

responsibly. We expect cooperation of ALL parents in this matter so we can work together to keep our 

children safe. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Forshew 

Head Teacher 

 


